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DATE :  November 23, 1999 -

TO Kay Flynn, Chief
Bureau of Records P
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FROM : Jonathan Audu, Regulatory Anatyst - Division of Telecommunications
Beth Keating, Esq. - Division of Legal Services z\/_

RE

DOCUMENT Nos. 01320-98, 02205-98, 05808-98 and 06402-98,
Docket Na. 971399-TP; BellSouth IntraLATA Toll Market Share Information
and MCI’s 1st Set of POD

770000

In its Petition to lift the marketing restrictions imposed by Order No. PSC-96-1569-FOF-TP, BellSouth
filed Document Nos. 01320-98 and 02205-98 as supporting information. Similarly, in responding to MCl’s
request for production of documents, BellSouth filed Document Nos. 05808-98 and 06402-98. Document

Nos. 01320-98 and 02205-98 contain the same information, and Documents Nos. 05808-98 and 06402-98
are also identical.

On September 10, 1998, staff filed a recommendation addressing the issues in this docket. At the
September 22, 1998, Agenda Conference, the full Commission voted on this docket and on October 28,

1998, a Final Order was issued. Per Order No. PSC-99-0920-FOF-TP, this docket was closed on June 10,
1999.

According to Section 364.183(4), Florida Statutes, “The commission shall order the return of a record
containing proprietary confidential business information when such record is no longer necessary for the
commission to conduct its business.” Staff believes there are no remaining issues or concerns to be addressed.
Staff also notes that since this docket was closed, no party has filed with the Commission or with the appellate

—court indicating any adverse effect resulting from the Commission’s decision.

Staff no longer has a need for this information. Therefore, staff recommends that these four documents
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